
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 4, 2019 
 
Governor Ned Lamont  
Office of the Governor  
210 Capitol Avenue  
Hartford, CT 06106  
 
Dear Governor Lamont:  
 
I would like to again request copies of your proposed bonding package. As you know I have long 
requested this information from you, OPM, and Democrat legislative leaders and have never 
received any details, documents, drafts or numbers. 

I also am requesting the new tolling proposal you have negotiated with House Democrats 
including all spreadsheets, projections, and analysis of how the plan will work in its entirety. 

If you want votes on these items this month it is imperative that you share all this information 
immediately. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Len Fasano 
Senate Republican Leader 
 


